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"Serving our youth as our youth serve others"

CAN YOU HELP?
ADULT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

to help supervise YCC sponsored events

We are happy to announce that we will
continue to host Hospitality After Mass
starting again in the fall.

We are proud of our youth volunteers,
and now we would like to
plan some larger events for them.
In order to plan such events, we need
additional adult volunteers to help out.
It is a commitment of 2 - 3 hours per event.

We ask that you are 18 years or older.

If you are interested in helping with
hospitality or larger events,
please contact Angela at:
youthcc@holycrossrc.org
or leave your name and phone number
in the Parish Office.

Thank you for your help!

Sunday, July 6th,
will be the next date that
the Anointing of the Sick
will be offered after
the 9:30 AM Mass
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Join us for conversation and laughs as we work
on new or unfinished knitting, crocheting,
quilting, needlepoint, crafts or sewing projects.

Tuesday, July 1st, 10AM, Fr. Joe Room
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St. John the Baptist
Class of 1975

will be holding their

50th Class Reunion
September 19-20, 2025

If you are a member or know someone
from the Class of 1975, please email
Bob Koch at bobbsa57@gmail.com

or call him at 516/416-2216
for more information

Hearing Devices
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For parishioners who have difficulty hearing, Holy Cross has individual devices which can —— .3
amplify sound. They are simple to use and work for those who wear hearing aids and those \
who do not. If you are interested in using one of these devices,
please see the Sacristan or an Usher prior to Mass.

Low-Gluten Hosts

For parishioners who have Celiac Disease or a gluten sensitivity,
Holy Cross has low-gluten hosts. If you would like to receive a low-gluten host
during Communion, please inform the Sacristan prior to Mass.



